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TOMORROW: Governor, state officials 

to give COVID-19 update 

 
SANTA FE – Gov. Michelle Lujan Grisham and state officials will host a fully remote 
news conference tomorrow afternoon to provide an update on COVID-19 in New 
Mexico. 
 
WHAT: Remote news conference with state officials 
WHEN: Thursday, February 25, 3:30 P.M. 
 
Please note: The governor is scheduled to take part in a remote conference with 
President Joe Biden as part of the National Governors Association Winter Meeting prior 
to tomorrow’s press conference, which may slightly affect the start time. We will aim to 
begin the press conference as close to 3:30 P.M. as possible, but it may be slightly 
delayed pending the timing of that conference. 
 
The news conference will be streamed live on the governor’s Facebook page. 
 
Members of the media will be able to participate remotely. If you would like the 
opportunity to ask questions, please RSVP to nora.sackett@state.nm.us with 
your name and media affiliation and “RSVP” in the subject or body of the 
email. After your RSVP is received, you will receive more information about how to 
participate. 
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